
       
 
HAPPY MAY! 
A time when the air warms, flowers bloom and color is everywhere! April pollen 
does make us miserable, but then we get MAY! Outside is not the only place where 
there is color! Our warehouse is full of color you have sent in and also much color 
on our shelves to be stitched.  
 



  
 
Meeting Notes: 
* The workday at the warehouse has been moved to Saturday, June 1st.  
* We were gifted with a HUGE donation of yarn! Thank you Carolyn and Lynda for sorting it and 
getting it organized for us. It is available for you at the warehouse. 
* Still considering and open to any other ideas for monetary donations (grants etc.)  
 
May Needs: 
Boy Bibs 
Boy/Girl Creepers 
Boy Diaper Shirts 
Boy/Girl Sleepers 
Boy/Girl Changing Pads 
 
May Distribution: 
33 layettes 
1086 items 
6 burials 



 
Dates for your calendar: 
May 29 (Wed) Pre-pack  
June 1  (Saturday) Workday at the warehouse 
June 3 (Mon) Business Meeting 
June 26 (Wed) Pre-pack 
July 1 (Mon) Business Meeting 
July 31 (Wed) Pre-pack 
Aug 5 (Mon) Business Meeting 

AND!!! Save the Date!  Dec.11th (11-3) Christmas Party ❄ 
***Please Note: for the summer months we have moved the start times for pre-
pack and workdays to 9:00. <------ 
 
Pre-pack - 9:00 at Your Extra Attic/ 130 Peachtree Industrial Boulevard, Sugar Hill 
Business Meeting - 10:15 at Atlanta Sewing Center/ 1248 Duluth Highway, Duluth  
 
Hope your May keeps you in stitches. (Groan...yes, horrible pun.) 

Amy W. 😊 
 


